
 
 

 

 

Tuesday 17th December 2019 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

With the end of term and the festive period upon us I wanted to write to you all for two specific reasons. 

Firstly, the national league tables on school performance were published this week (Primary Performance 

Tables 2019) and Starbeck’s performance is excellent. 

- Ranked 2nd in Harrogate out of 27 schools (New Park, another NSAT school ranked 1st) 

- Ranked 14th in North Yorkshire overall out of 354 schools 

- In the top 10% of primary schools nationally 

These results speak for themselves and are the result of all the hard work and effort from everyone 

involved in the school and a lovely way to end the year. I am sure you will join me in congratulating Mr de 

Castro Morland and all the staff and children. 

Secondly I would like to wish you all a happy and enjoyable festive period and a prosperous new year, all of 

us are looking forward to the continued success and development of Starbeck. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Richard Walker 
Chair of Governors – Starbeck Primary Academy 
cofg@starbeck.n-yorks.sch.uk  
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